
Summer Opportunity for Achievement 
in Research – Health Program 

2011 
“Meet the Director” 

Question and Answer Sessions  
 

Dr. Pamela Carter-Nolan, director of soar-health program 
Cordially invites you to participate in a web conference Question 

and Answer Session 
 

When: Thursday, February 3rd from12:00pm to 1:00pm 
 

Please RSVP by February 2nd to Danielle Fisher 
DKF22@georgetown.edu  

Or 
 

When: Friday, February 4th from 2:00pm to 3:00pm 
 

Please RSVP by February 3rd to Danielle Fisher 
DKF22@georgetown.edu  

 
 

As the SOAR- Health Program’s application deadline, February 
15, 2011 quickly approaches we would like to provide an 

additional opportunity to address any questions or concerns 
Regarding SOAR- Health and the application process. 

 
We look forward to meeting with you! 

 
Questions? Please call or email 

 
Phone: 202 444 2281 

Email: dkf22@georgetown.edu 
 

WWW.RETCD.GHUCCTS.ORG  
 
 

SOAR- Health Program is sponsored by Georgetown-Howard Universities Center for Clinical and 
Translation Science.  

(GHUCCTS) 
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